
September 29, 2023 

September 2023 Prayer Letter 

Dear Prayer Warriors, 

During the month of September, we worked to pack and catalogue our belongings to prepare 
them for our move to México. We were able to pack and document everything we plan to ship 
to México, so we are now only waiting for our visas. Currently, we are waiting for some 
documents to be sent up from México so we can set our appointments at the Consulate in 
Indianapolis. Once we have those appointments, we should have our visas and the approval to 
ship our belongings to México duty-free. Again, we greatly appreciate your continued prayers 
for us and for this process to go smoothly and quickly.  

We are very thankful for your generosity to us in your support of our ministry, and we are 
abundantly thankful for those who have given extra to help with our move to México! We are 
very grateful through this process that we have been able to use what has come in to care for 
visa expenses we have encountered so far and for airfare for our move to México. We would 
appreciate your continued prayers for the remainder of our needed funds to come to us quickly.  

We do anticipate that we will be able to move to México in the month of October. We currently 
have tickets to move down on the 17th and 18th of October. Please join us in praying that 
everything will go quickly and smoothly with our visas and that our belongings and ourselves 
would have safe journeys to México.  

In Christ’s service, 

Tim Pontius 
Missionary to México with BIMI 
Pontius2MX.org

Praise: 
• Able to finish 

packing belongings 
Prayer Requests: 
• Smooth visa process 

with México 
• Safe transportation 

of us and our 
belongings 

• Quick and thorough 
learning of the 
Spanish language 

• Funds for move to 
México


